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 OUR REF  T2783.4/CBW/FCG 

YOUR REF  EN010103 

23 June 2022 
 
 
 
 
The Planning Inspectorate  
National Infrastructure Planning 
Temple Quay House 
2 The Square 
Bristol 
BS1 6PN 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Planning Inspectorate 
 
The Proposed Net Zero Teesside Project (EN010103) 
 
Deadline 3 Submission 
 
We are acting on behalf of Teesside Gas Processing Plant Limited (“TGPP”) and Teesside Gas & Liquids 
Processing (“TGLP”) in relation to the development consent application by Net Zero Teesside Power Limited 
and Net Zero North Sea Storage Limited for the proposed Net Zero Teesside Project (the “Application”).  
 
TGPP and TGLP are both named in the Book of Reference (REP2-006) as Affected Persons. They have not 
been involved in the Examination up until now as they only recently became aware of the Application through 
discussions with another Affected Person. The Planning Inspectorate has confirmed that notice was sent to 
TGPP and TGLP at their registered office addresses but upon initial investigations they have not identified 
receipt of such notices. As such, TGPP and TGLP would like to reserve their positions on the Application whilst 
investigations into the affected land and land interests are undertaken, as well as the impact on their operations. 
We intend to submit a more detailed response on behalf of TGPP and TGLP at Deadline 4 on 7 July 2022. 
 
We would be grateful if you could kindly acknowledge safe receipt of this letter. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
For and on behalf of Shepherd and Wedderburn LLP  
 
 




